PETERSBURG

PARKS AND RECREATION

Robert Brongil

IMPAC Company, Inc.
5059 SW Admiral Way
Seattle, WA 98116

RE: Intent to Award the Petersburg City Creek Trail Section 1 RFQ
5/23/2016

Mr. Brongil,

We are writing today to inform you that your proposal has been ranked
highest by the RFQ review committee to fulfil the requirements of the City Creek
Trail Section 1 RFQ.

We will be presenting your proposal to our Assembly on Monday June 6% at
Noon for final approval and award. Upon Assembly approval, we will issue a Notice
of Award and be in contact to review plans and the schedule.

Thank you again for your well prepared proposal and we look forward to

working with you.
Sincerely,

Donnie Hayes

PO BOX 329 Petersburg, AK 99833 (907)-772-3392 dhayes@petersburgak.gov



